
 
If your child is going to be away please 
remember to call the School at  
250-992-6821.  
 
Stay up to date Or report an Absence on 
our School Website at:    
 
https:/carson.sd28.bc.ca 

    May 2025  
 
Carson Families, 
 
There have been many different illnesses passing through our 
school. If you are sick, please keep your child home to prevent 
the spread of illness and encourage hand washing at home. 
Thank you for helping keep our school safe and healthy! 
 
This Wednesday’s hot lunch has been switched! This Wednes-
day will be make your own sub! We appreciate your understand-
ing. We are so thankful for the support of our PAC!! Northern 
Flowers orders will be available to pick up today at the school 
field! 
 
Nadeau Street will be closed for continued construction on our 
new school! Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you or 
your family. 
 
Our school focus this month has been on bravery!! Students are 
encourage to be brave enough to do what is right! This includes 
practicing empathy, perspective taking and positive problem-
solving strategies. 
 
I hope you are having a wonderful Spring!! 
 
Ashleigh Desbiens 
 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

May 9  - Northern Flowers     
  Delivery 

May 12 - Pac Meeting @  
  6:30pm 

May 14 - PAC Hot Lunch-Make 
  your own sub 

May 15 - 10 Mile Lake Run 

May 19 - Victoria Day 

  No School 

May 21 - Fire House for Gr. 3 

May 22 - District Track and 
  Field 

May 27 - Welcome to K 
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Kindergarten Registration   If you 

or someone you know has a Kin-

dergarten aged child, now is the 

time to register for September.  

Come down to the school, or call 

for more information 

    PH : 250-992-6821 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

 Please remember to dress for 

the Weather. Please bring Rain-

boots,  Jackets, spare change of 

clothes etc… 

 

Next PAC Meeting 

May 12th at 6:30pm. 

Please do not park or drop off stu-

dents in the staff parking lot or in 

the bus lane as we have many bus-

ses that come in and out of our 

school throughout the day. 

Thank you! 

  

Cross Country Running 

has started 

Grades 3—7 

Tuesday & Friday 

 Non-School Days 

May 19 - Victoria Day 

Bike Safety:  Once our students have arrived to the school, 

they must walk their bikes to the bike stalls.   








